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Fall 2008/Winter 2009
 
Our firm has participated in a number 
of events in the past few months: 
 

 On September 17, 2008, Jason 
Lee, Debbie Leung and Kara 
Soderstrom attended the APABA 
Installation Dinner, which was 
held at the National Press Club.  

 
 From September 4-6 2008, Dipal 

Shah attended the 20th 
Anniversary Lavender Law 
Conference in San Francisco, 
California.  The event featured a 
career fair, workshops and 
seminars geared toward the GLBT 
legal community.  

 
 On November 19, 2008 Roberta 

Ufford, Lonie Hassel, David 
Powell and Mike Prame attended 
the Northeast Region MCCA 
Diversity Dinner in New York, NY.   

 
 On February 17, 2009 Hisham 

Amin, Jon Breyfogle, Ellen 
Goodwin, Christy Tinnes, Will 
Wilder, Lonie Hassel participated 
in a benefits law panel at Howard 
University School of Law.  The 
panel provided outreach for 
students interested in a career in 
benefits law.   
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